
FOI 097/2022 Response 

 

Request  

 

To whom it may concern, 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please can you provide the following information: 

How many staff involved in your PFI contracts have taken leave for stress-related illnesses since 

January 2021? 

**clarification: anyone from the trust's side who works on the PFI contract, for example managing 

the contract from the trust's side, ensuring that the private partner is following the contract, 

working on applying any deductions, etc. 

 

Response 

 

There have been NIL(0) staff  involved with our PFI contracts who have taken stress-related illnesses 

since January 2021  

 


